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Newsletter 
No. 3 

Nov 2019 

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 
be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

Year 3 Retreat 

 

Pupils spent the afternoon 
at the church taking part 
in various activities run by 

the Church Catechists. 

Year 4 

 
 
 

Pupils have been examining ma-
terials and discussing their prop-
erties to sort them into solids or 
liquids.  Lots of enquiring ques-

tions and great discussions taking 
place!  

Online Safety Workshops 
Year 5 and 6 

 
PA Productions 
came into give 

pupils an in-
sight into stay-
ing safe online.  

We are holding Children in Need fundraising on 
the 15th November. Children are invited to go cra-
zy for Children in Need: dress in spots, stripes, 
patterns for a £1 donation. Older children will be 
organising stalls and events. Please help us raise 
some money for CIN. We also have a special visi-
tor coming along to help us raise some money. 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


Headteacher’s special mention to:   
The School Council for arranging Children In Need Day taking place on 15 November  

Children role 
model the behav-
iour they see and 
hear, if you are 
on school site 

please treat eve-
rybody with re-
spect and kind-

ness . 

Mass 
School Masses are continuing to be held in St Mary’s 
Church. Please find dates and time below—everyone is 
welcome to join us! 

 

Mass in Church at 10.30am 

 

Weds 13 Nov, Year 3 

Weds 20 Nov, Year  5 

Weds 27 Nov, Year 4 

Please check our website for any last minutes changes. 
Sunday Mass in Church at 10.30am- all families welcome. 

Attendance 

Whole school to date: 

96.9% 

Classes with highest at-

tendance: 

18 Oct—Yr 4 =  98.8% 

1 Nov—Yr 3 =  99.2% 

Diary Dates 

Yr 2,4 & 6 Swimming Lessons- 14,21,28 No 

vember and 5 December 

Yr 3 & 4 Cinema Visit-13 November 

Yr4 Dinosaurland Fossil Museum Trip-15 Novem-

ber 

Yr5 National Maritime Museum Trip-20 Novem-

ber 

Christmas Dinner Day– 18 December 

Last Day of term  for Christmas Break 20 Decem-

ber 

Spring Term Starts-7 January 2020 

FACECAST APP 

We have been alerted to an app that children are using 

called ‘FACECAST’. This is being used to groom and exploit 

children by enticing them into doing ‘private lives’ where a 

code is used. PLEASE check your children’s devices and 

ensure you are aware of who they are communicating with 

to keep them safe online.  

 SAFEPARK  
 

Please note, cars who park across our layby/
on kerbs/ zigzag lines etc may well receive an 
automatic fine as Cornwall Council have a car 

that drives around and takes pictures so an 
automatic fine comes through the post. This is 

to ensure the safety of children outside of 
schools.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


